
 

 

Website: http://alumnae.smith.edu/smithcms/stlouis  Email: stlsmithclub@gmail.com 

;  

Smith College Club of St. Louis 

Smith Club 

Smith  
Your City 

Your Alma Mater 

Your Club 

 

 

Your Club 

Spring 2013 

 
We offer our apologies to any Smith Club members who were looking forward to the faculty speaker event in February.  

Unfortunately, at the last minute, unforeseen events prevented Professor Pat Skarda from speaking to our Club as scheduled.  

We look forward to scheduling our next faculty speaking event.  In the meantime we will be providing you with many more 

opportunities to come out and get involved in Club activities. 
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Volunteers We Need You! 

Young Alumni Chair, Alumnae 

Admissions Team, Program 
Committee, Membership Chair, 
Hosting an event at your home, 

Leading a service project. Contact 
N'Goundo Magassa if interested. 

St. Louis Smith Club Spring Event 

Spring Symphony Concert: Saturday, April 20, 2013 

 
Where: Powell Symphony Hall, 718 North Grand Blvd., 63103 

RSVP: Contact Nevena Bule at stlsmithclub@gmail.com 

Additional Details: Join Smith alumnae, family and friends for a concert       

Saturday, April 20, at 8 PM. Smith Medalist Amy Kaiser ’65 will conduct the 

St. Louis Symphony Chorus during the Strauss/Brahms program with the 

Music Director and Conductor David Robertson conducting the SLSO. 

Amy Kaiser will be hosting a pre-concert talk at her home on Saturday, April 

13, 2013. Details of this special event will be announced. We might also 

arrange a pre-concert, pay-as-you-go dinner in a restaurant (TBA) in the 

Grand Center the evening of the concert. 

Concert tickets will be specially priced at $25 for the first twenty to respond, 

$30 thereafter. Interested parties should contact Nevena ASAP but NO 

LATER THAN April 12 at stlsmithclub@gmail.com.  

Payment by check should be made out to the “Smith College Club of St. 

Louis” and mailed to Nevena at the following address: 

Smith College Club of St. Louis, P.O. Box 11773, Saint Louis, MO 63105 
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What you missed last Fall!! 
Last Fall the Club hosted a casual meet and greet at Bar Louie where attendees had a great 

time getting to know new Smithies and catching up with old friends over good food and 

drink.  Members also had the opportunity to see the dynamic Thelma Golden (’87), 

Director and Chief Curator of The Studio Museum in Harlem speak at the Contemporary 

Art Museum of St. Louis.  Described as one of the most important and unique voices in the 

global art world today, Ms. Golden spoke on art as a vehicle for a dialogue about race and 

culture.  Several alumnae attended both events and enjoyed the camaraderie.  We missed 

all who couldn’t attend and look forward to seeing you at future events. 

Photo of Thelma Golden courtesy of St. Louis Post Dispatch 

Join The eScrip Program and Let 
Schnucks Contribute to our Scholarship 

Fund - Club Group ID 50021293 

 

The eScrip program is a free and easy way to raise money for our Club.  Schnucks, the participating 

retailer, contributes up to 3% of your purchase directly to the organization of your choice.  When you 
select the Smith Club of St. Louis to receive eScrip funds the money will go directly to the Scholarship 

Fund.  If you already have an e-Scrip card, simply add our group number to your account and a portion of 
the money donated by Schnucks will automatically go to the Scholarship Fund.   

There are three easy steps to begin: (1) Go to Schnucks to sign up for an eScrip community card; (2) 
activate the card and add the Club group number to the program; and (3) use the e-Scrip card every time 

you visit Schnucks. Other retailers also participate; such as restaurants, department stores, and airlines. 

For more information contact us at stlsmithclub@gmail.com or visit www.escrip.com.  You can also find 

a complete list of merchants on the eScrip website. 

mailto:stlsmithclub@gmail.com
http://www.escrip.com/


 
 

3 

 

 

JULY 2012-JUNE 2013 CLUB MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION  

Please support the Smith College Club of St. Louis. The dues for July 2012 through June 2013 are:  

Young Alumnae Member: $15  

Regular Member:  $30  

Patron Member:    $100  

St. Louis Sophian Circle one time payment of $500 or above 

  

NAME:   _________________________________________________________________ 

  

CLASS:   _________________________________________________________________ 

  

ADDRESS:   _________________________________________________________________ 

  

TELEPHONE:   _________________________________________________________________ 

  

E-MAIL:   _________________________________________________________________ 

  

I am enclosing my annual dues payment for the Smith College Club of St. Louis : 

  

 $15 for Young Alumnae Membership 

 $30 for Regular Alumnae Membership 

 

 $100 for Patron Alumnae Membership 

 

 $500 for St. Louis Sophian Circle Alumnae Membership 



 Other Contribution $__________ 
 

To provide a donation to the St. Louis Scholarship which will be sent to the college to be added to the St. Louis Club 

Musee Scholarship Fund, please check here and list the donation you would like to provide to go to the Scholarship 

Fund: 

  

 St. Louis Scholarship Fund $__________ 

 

Please consider volunteering. I would like volunteer to for : 

 

 Adopt-A-School  Alumnae Admissions Team  Program Committee 

 Membership Chair  Ways & Means Committee  Hosting an event at your home 

 Leading service projects  Leading any special-interest groups  Young Alumnae Chair 

 

Make checks payable to the “Smith College Club of St. Louis”  

Mail to: N’Goundo Magassa, Smith College Club of St. Louis, P.O. Box 11773, Saint Louis, MO 63105 

THE SMITH COLLEGE 
CLUB OF ST. LOUIS 

Your City.  

Your Alma Mater.   

Your Club. 
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RETURN ADDRESS: 

Smith College Club of St. Louis 

P.O. Box 11733 

St. Louis, MO 63105 

 

Your Ideas for 
Your Club 

 
 
 
 

Are you interested in participating in a 
book club or attending an exhibit at the art 

museum?  Perhaps you’d like to see more 
casual dining events or take a cooking 

class.  Let us know your thoughts on 
activities you’d like to see the Club 

sponsor.  E-mail any ideas to 
stlsmithclub@gmail.com   

We look forward to hearing from you!!   

mailto:stlsmithclub@gmail.com

